
City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Fw: Community Care Facilities Ordinance CF# 11-0262

Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 
 Fwd: Fw: Community Care Facilities Ordinance CF# 11-0262 

1 message 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Mon, Mar 19, 2012 at 9:50 AM 
To: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Steve Webber <webbertarzana@yahoo.com> 
Date: Sun, Mar 18, 2012 at 8:35 AM 
Subject: Fw: Community Care Facilities Ordinance CF# 11-0262 
To: "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org> 
 
 
Dear Sharon Gin,
 
Attached find copy of email to Councilman Dennis P. Zine regarding sober lining houses in single 
family residential areas. NO, NO and NO.
 
Thanks for your assistance and hard work.
 
Steve Webber
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Steve Webber <webbertarzana@yahoo.com> 
To: "councilmember.zine@lacity.org" <councilmember.zine@lacity.org>  
Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2012 8:28 AM 
Subject: Community Care Facilities Ordinance CF# 11-0262 
 
Dear Councilman Zine;
 
It is imperative that PLUM pass the ordinance that prohibits sober living houses in single family 
residential areas. No to these facilities in our residential neighborhoods.
 
Thank you,
 
Steve Webber
Tarzana, California
(818) 345-2433
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